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Support for The Alexan Project

TRACY GREEN
Posted in group: Clerk-PLUM-Committee

Mar 28, 2017 2:19 PM

Dear Planning and Land Use Management Committee

I am writing to you to express my support for The Alexan Project, as approved by the Director of Planning on 
July 28, 2016. S am strongly in favor of the latest iteration of the project, which would create 305 much- 
needed apartment units in the urban core of Los Angeles. In order to make progress towards alleviating the 
severe housing shortage we're experiencing, we need greater density in the limited pockets of the city that 
are suitable for it. The transformation of Downtown has been tremendous, and this project would be a great 
step towards making the Historic Core neighborhood more livable/walkable. I hope you agree and deny the 
appeal at the PLUM Committee meeting on March 28, 2017.

Sincerely,
TRACY GREEN
PO Box 2491 Los Angeles, CA 90027 
postcaselaw@gmail.com
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Support for The Alexan Project

Miranda Rodriguez
Posted in group: Cierk-PLUM-Committee

Mar 28, 2017 2:46 PM

Dear Planning and Land Use Management Committee

I am writing to you to express my support for The Alexan Project, as approved by the Director of Planning on 
July 28, 2016. I am strongly in favor of the latest iteration of the project, which would create 305 much- 
needed apartment units in the urban core of Los Angeles, in order to make progress towards alleviating the 
severe housing shortage we're experiencing, we need greater density in the limited pockets of the city that 
are suitable for it. The transformation of Downtown has been tremendous, and this project would be a great 
step towards making the Historic Core neighborhood more livable/walkable. I hope you agree and deny the 
appeal at the PLUM Committee meeting on March 28, 2017.

Sincerely,
Miranda Rodriguez 

Los Angeles, CA 90071 
mirandar.rodriguez7@gmaii.com
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